
 

 

 
 
 

Here are the rules for getting in and out of Patton drop-off zones quickly and safely. 

Our goals: Keep all people safe and keep the traffic flow moving. 

 

SAFETY RULES KEEP THE FLOW MOVING PARKING RULES 

All pedestrians use crosswalks at ALL times. Stay in your car when in the pick-up line. 

Park in designated parking spots. Spots 

marked “RESERVED” are for faculty and staff 

only. 

Be courteous to other drivers. No left turns 

from Westcreek Drive into the front circle 

drive are allowed. 

Move forward as far as possible. 
When parking on the street in the 

neighborhood, obey all parking signs. 

MORNINGS: Drop off children at the front 

porch or bus porch ONLY. See “Portable Drop-

Off” section below. 

Have children ready before drop-off. 
Do not block driveways, mailboxes, fire 

hydrants, or trash/recycling cans. 

Bicyclists: Follow all traffic rules. Walk bike 

when on school property. Secure bikes on bike 

rack near flagpole only. 

Safety Patrol members will help your children 

in and out of the car. Stay behind the wheel in 

the drop-off and pick-up line. 

Be courteous to drivers and neighbors trying 

to get out of driveways or making left turns 

into traffic. 

While driving, it is illegal to talk or text on cell phone while in a school zone or on school property, including parking lots. 

PORTABLE DROP-OFF 

Before 7:30 AM, please drop your child at the school building. All students in 3rd and 4th grades will meet in the Gym and walk with a 
teacher at 7:30 to the portables. If you would like to drop-off after 7:30 AM, please drive through the bus drop-off line in the teacher’s 
parking lot. You may drop-off your child at the Portable Entrance only. Please refer to the map on the back of this page.  

 

AFTERNOON PICK-UP 
Due to the bus schedule and the number of buses and after school care vans, there is no car pick-up in the main parking lot (between 

main building and portables). No private vehicles may leave the lot until after the buses depart. Please drive through the front porch line to 

pick up your child.  Remember to always move forward so others can pull up behind you and there is NO PARKING anywhere in the front 

porch pick-up line. 
 

If your child is not picked up by 3:00 PM, please park in a designated parking spot and go to the front office to sign out your child. 

 WALK, CARPOOL, RIDE A BIKE, OR TAKE THE BUS WHEN EVER POSSIBLE!  
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